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Rt Hon Penny Mordaunt MP 
Paymaster General 

Cabinet Office 70 Whitehall London 
SW1A 2AS 

Jason Evans 
Founder - Factor 8 
International House 
12 Constance Street 
London 
E16 2DQ 

By email to: contact@factor8scandal.uk 

Dear Mr Evans, 

Our reference: INV2020/17833 

24 December 2020 

Thank you for your letter of 10 November, regarding a framework for compensation for people 
infected and affected by infected blood. 

I can assure you that my officials continue to work with colleagues in the Department of Health 
and Social Care, on the separate issues of parity and a framework for compensation, and I hope 
to be able to update campaigners on this in the New Year. 

I want to assure you that of all the responsibilities I have, this issue is the most fundamental. I 

will do everything I can to ensure people are properly supported and that the Government meets 
its commitment to consider a framework for compensation. 
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Rt Hon Penny Mordaunt MP 
PAYMASTER GENERAL 
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